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Mr. Vice-President,
I wish, at the outset, to extend a warm welcome to the Minister of Justice of Jamaica and his delegation, and to thank him for his comprehensive report.
Thailand commends Jamaica on the progress made in implementing the accepted recommendations from the first UPR Cycle.  We encourage the Government of Jamaica to continue to harmonize domestic legislation with international human rights standards and work toward establishing a permanent coordination structure to monitor and report on                          the implementation of its international human rights obligations.

We acknowledge the increasing role of Jamaican women in business and politics, especially in the Cabinet, but note the persistence of cultural norms and traditional practices regarding the roles and identities of women and men in the family and in society.  We therefore recommend Jamaica to take additional measures to address and eliminate negative stereotypes and adverse traditional beliefs and practices that discriminate against women.
We are also concerned by reports of excessive use of force by law enforcement personnel and hence welcome the establishment of the Independent Commission of Investigation (INDECOM) to investigate actions carried out by security forces leading to deaths or injuries.  We recommend the Government of Jamaica to ensure that the use of force 
is based on the principles of legality, necessity and proportionality.
I thank you, Mr. Vice-President. 
